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Guidelines for Grants for Lay people
from Continuing Education Fund 
Eligibility:
Budgeted funds will be available to:

.
Lay people for course fees and travel expenses

Courses:
Conferences, seminars, workshops, orientation and similar training opportunities, in biblical studies, children’s, youth, young adult and family ministries, Christian education, church renewal, discipleship, evangelism, leadership development, mission, pastoral care, social responsibility and justice, spirituality, stewardship, theology, worship and other courses as appropriate. People are encouraged to select courses conducted within the Uniting Church in Australia or which are compatible with UCA practice and teaching. If enough individuals, groups or congregations are interested it may be possible to use these funds to assist in bringing course trainers/leaders to the Northern Synod.

Finance:
Because of financial constraints, in most instances there is a limit of $700 per applicant over any 2 year period. Applications by groups or congregations will be considered on the basis of numbers of people involved, course relevance and availability of funds. Where practicable, participants should plan to combine attendance at on-going education outside the Northern Synod with other visits to that vicinity, such as annual leave, attendance at Assembly committees etc.
Procedure:
The Church Council or relevant agency will receive an application in the first instance and should satisfy itself that the course being considered would be part of the applicant's ongoing education for ministry, and that the skills being sought are relevant to the present ministry of the congregation or agency. 


The application, with the endorsement or comment of the Church Council or agency should be forwarded to the Presbytery Minister, who in consultation with the Executive will approve/deny a grant. 

Afterwards:
The Church Council or appropriate agency should receive a written report from the participant(s) after their attendance at the course within four (4) weeks, with a copy sent to the Presbytery Minister. The report should present what has been learnt from the course by the participant(s) and in what ways they hope that learning will improve their, the group’s or the congregation’s ministry and/or the ministry of the wider church. If it is relevant the report should also indicate what possible learning others may have if they attended the course.


Applications to be sent to:


Attention: 
Sue Smith
                                           Email: ppnaadmin@ns.uca.org.au
Amended:  24 May 2018
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